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Dear Caregivers of Ringwood School District Students,

As the summer months begin, we are excited to announce a significant change to our
summer reading program. This summer, all summer reading requirements and assignments
will be in conjunction with the Ringwood Public Library Summer Reading Program.

As students end their current school year filled with robust reading, it is our hope that
the endurance and momentum of reading will continue through the summer as we pass the
baton to the capable staff of the library.

The Summer Reading Program is full of interactive and enriching programs for students
of all ages. Students can be guided by the knowledgeable staff at the library for
assistance with book selection and help with assignments, if needed. The library is your
students bridge for reading success between school years! Read on for more information!

e Saturday, June 28™ 11:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. - Messtival, Summer Reading Kick-off Event,
and registration. All ages welcome!

e Program runs from June 28" - August 9™. As summer tasks are completed, earn a library
stamp, and chances to win prizes during library programming! Prize period ends on
August 9™

» Summer reading can be completed independently, without visiting the library.

o Although summer reading programming ends on August 9", students should continue
reading assignments and reading logs until the start of the new school year.

» Keep your completed assignments packed in your backpack or somewhere safe, to be
turned in to your teacher on the first day of school!

Happy - Reading!



